
Greetings from the Chairman 

 

 I’m very glad that our Department of English is publishing the selected papers 

of the Second National Conference on English Language, Literature & Culture 

conducted on 9th February 2018 in Language in India, 

www.languageinindia.com, a reputed online international monthly journal. I would 

like to express my thanks from the bottom of my heart for the Organizing Committee 

members who have made great efforts and conducted the Conference successfully. 

I congratulate all the students, research scholars and faculty members from various 

colleges for their participation in the Conference.  

 

Wishing you all success.  

Dr. PSK. R. Periyasamy  

Chairman, Kongunadu Institutions 

 

http://www.languageinindia.com/

